\ Shire.
Plantagenet

Notification of Roadworks — Albany Highway, Mount Barker

The Shire of Plantagenet and Main Roads WA wish to advise road users that works to
improve the intersection of Albany Highway and O’Neill Road will commence 10 April
2017. Works are expected to take place between 7.00am and 4.00pm, Monday to Friday
for approximately 10 weeks.

Road users may expect delays during the works period. Access to O’Neill Road will
remain open.

Road users are urged to slow down when approaching the area, obey all signs and
signals and show courtesy to other motorists.

For more information on the intersection improvement, please contact Works and
Services on (08) 9892 1100.

Rob Stewart
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
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